## Planning Ahead

Kingdom Kids is back! Starting Wednesday, September 11th from 4:30-6:00pm. The cost is FREE! Each week kids have free play with our bounce houses and other toys, and then a free dinner provided by the church. After dinner, we take them upstairs and teach them about God's love through a Bible story. We also help them complete a craft. Kingdom Kids has been an important ministry of this church for decades, and it's a great way to show your kids how much God loves them. For more info, please visit kingdomkidssd.com, or talk to Thomas Lengyel, Director of Children's Ministry.

#### Announcements

We're trying something new! Want to submit an announcement to be included in a church publication? We've got a brand new optional form for that to streamline the process with the office! If you'd like to give it a try, Stop by the office to pick one up, or you can download it from our website at www.pbpres.org/bulletin.html. Then, just fill out the form and submit it and your announcement via email, fax or by hand to Meri and Lisa in the church office.

THE COFFEE CART RETURNS! Beginning Sunday, September 1st, the coffee cart (Peg Hollenbeck's ministry) will be available on the patio after the church services. It will be by the post near the steps leading to the alley. There is a limited supply of coffee and almonds, but many chocolate bars, Geo (breakfast) bars, and teas. The cost of all items is a donation that will go to the Heifer Project in memory of Peg Hollenbeck.

Want to broaden your horizons and activities? We are always looking for more volunteers to help out here in the Church Office. The work is easy, answering phones and assisting with mail - and (we think!) the environment is fun and friendly. The morning hours are from 9am to noon; the afternoon is 1pm to 3pm. If you think you might be interested, please contact the office.

# Today at PB Pres September 8, 2013

# Sunday School Schedule

Sunday school classes for children and youth will be held during the church service after the children's message. Young elementary students (approx. 4-7 years old) will go to class weekly, older elementary students and youth will go with Mr. Thomas on the 2nd and 4th Sundays of the month. There is also childcare every Sunday for babies and toddlers the education building from 10-11:15am. Please

in Room 5 of the education building from 10-11:15am. Please enter through the back door from the parking lot.

## Adult Education

Adult Education is currently on summer break, but we will pick up where we left off with Darrell's class on the Ken Bailey parables study on September 22nd!

# Please Pray

In Hospital: Kathy Grounds and Carol Loh. Current Prayer Concerns: John Wehbring; Jerry Thonert; Rev. Dr. Pamela Powell; Reva Greim; Greg Kay; Betty Durst; Steve Ritz; Betty Zander; Bob & Virginia Cottle; the Richey Family; and Ed Rojas. Those grieving: The families of Henry & Daisy Barber; Russ Whiles; Sylvia Winston; Jennifer Adams-Brooks; Gene Callaway; Rusty Sanders; Douglas Weaver; Mary Lemley; Peg Hollenbeck; Elizabeth Falterman; Shirley Sanders; Lorna White; Walter Johnston, Sr.; and Katherine Walters. (Note: The Prayer List is printed on Wednesday of each week)

## Rooms in Use & Meetings This Week at PB Pres

Sun. 9/8	10:00am 11:00am 11:10am 1:00pm 5:00pm 7:00pm	Morning Worship, Sanctuary Worship & Music, Founders' Hall Special Congregational Meeting Youth Padres Game, off campus Sunday Night Ministries, Calvin Hall Roots Sunday Night Service, Sanctuary
Mon. 9/9	11:30am 2:00pm 6:30pm	Rachel Circle, off site Ken Bailey Video Series, Founders' Hall Crusader Bells, Sanctuary
Tues. 9/10	9:30am 12:30pm 5:30pm 7:00pm 7:00pm 7:00pm	Staff Prayer, Choir Room SDCCD Music History Class, Calvin Hall Preschool Board, Knox Chapel Boy Scouts, Calvin Hall Finance, Church Office Personnel, Pastor's Office
Wed. 9/11	7:00am 8:30am 10:00am 1:00pm 4:30pm 5:30pm 6:00pm 7:00pm 7:30pm	Men's Bible Study, The Menu Wednesday Work Crew PWC Meeting, Calvin Hall Buildings & Grounds, Choir Room Kingdom Kids, Calvin Hall Silver Bells, Sanctuary Youth Group, Ed. Building & Calvin Hall Deacon's Meeting, Founders' Hall Roots Worship Rehearsal, Sanctuary
Thurs. 9/12	5:30pm 5:30pm 7:00pm 7:00pm	Sounds of Worship Rehearsal, Sanctuary Pastor's Bible Study, Founders' Hall AA Garnet Group, Calvin Hall Chancel Choir, Sanctuary
Fri. 9/13	8:00am 5:00pm	Weight Watchers, Calvin Hall Family Movie & Pizza Night, Calvin Hall
Sat. 9/14		No Events
Sun. 9/15	10:00am 11:00am 5:00pm 7:00pm	Special Anniversary Worship, Sanctuary 125th Anniversary Celebration Sunday Night Ministries, Calvin Hall Roots Sunday Night Service, Sanctuary

#### Planning Ahead

#### Ken Bailey Video Class September 9

Dr. Bailey moves his discussion of "Jesus Interprets His Own Cross" from His dramatic actions and into His teachings. The first example, the parable of The Great Banquet, gives us a vision that God cares for all people and calls them to respond to who He is. The parable tells of three people who offer excuses for not attending the banquet. These excuses insult and anger God the host. But God takes that anger and turns it into grace. A second parable, The Lost Sheep, gives us a picture of Jesus who exerts great energy to seek the lost sheep and bring it back to the fold, carrying it on His shoulders and rejoicing. Jesus, our Lord, is the good shepherd who pays the price that we might be restored. A one-hour session will be held in Founders' Hall on Monday the 9th at 2pm. You are warmly invited to attend one of these classes.

PB Presbyterian Women will meet September 11th at 10am in Calvin Hall. Pastor Alan Deuel will lead a discussion on Bible Study Lesson One based on Exodus 1-2. There will be a short business meeting and collection for our Giving Project, Military Outreach. The meeting will conclude with a mini-brunch hosted by Naomi Circle. Mary, Ruth and Naomi Circles will not have separate meetings but will be included in the Bible Study by Pastor Alan. Rachel Circle will meet September 9 at 11:30am at Judi Hauser's home. We welcome all ladies of our PBPC congregation.

Last Sunday's Attendance: 128 Last Sunday's Giving: \$8,652.00

It is our tradition here at PB Presbyterian to celebrate communion on the first Sunday of every month. We now offer gluten-free bread in addition to traditional bread.